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Changes to Weekly options on Swedish shares (29/14)  
 

Based on customer feedback, NASDAQ OMX is considering changing the technical specification for the 

upcoming Weekly options on Swedish shares. Members are advised that changes may involve the binary 

codes and the series designation format. The final technical specification and series designation will be 

communicated via a new Notice within short. 

 

Due to these potential changes, the tentative launch date previously communicated no longer applies, and a 

new launch date will be communicated within short. We will allow time for participants to adapt to any 

potential changes in the technical specification.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact your NASDAQ OMX account 

manager, or Tomas Körberg, tomas.korberg@nasdaqomx.com or telephone +46 8 405 6883 or Håkan 

Walden, hakan.walden@nasdaqomx.com or telephone +46 8 405 7170. 
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